Highland Heights Public School
School Council Meeting Minutes
May 28, 2018

Call to order 6:35 pm.

School Council Business:

1.

Traffic lights at the intersection of Fairbairn Street and Highland Road, which were
requested by a letter writing campaign by students from Highland Heights P.S.,
have been approved by the City. They should be installed in October. This will
make students’ walks to Jackson Park safer.

Free Cycle Café are happening monthly to provide items to those needing them.
They are sponsored by Peterborough Public Health.

Due to the cost of approximately $1,500 in 2017 for Breakdancing instruction by
Jimmy Chapman, probably it won't happen in 2019.

Three Grade 7/8 students were chosen by teachers to attend Trent University
program.

There was discussion about having notifications of new newsletters on the school
website being sent out via the new absence reporting system next year.

School Council agreed to provide pizzas when the school members walk to Jackson
Park during the last week of school.

Account Balances / Updates:

General Account = $9,126.60 and Playground Account = $2,000.00.

Teacher Report Parent Council:

Many teachers will be leaving Highland Heights at the end of this school year. There will
be 8 new teachers next year.

Teachers for 2018/19 are planned to be:

Kindergarten: Ms. Pavilonis
SK/Grade 1: Ms. Obbard
Grade 1/2: Ms. Houghton
Grade 2/3: Mr. Ritchie

Grade 3/4: Ms. Snowball/Mr. Perrin



Grade 5/6: Ms. Tees

Grade 6/7: Mr. Conlin
Grade 7/8: Ms. Brown

LLS (2) Ms. Chapman and Mr. Gibson

SERT-Resources: Ms. Wood

French: Mr. Perrin

Library: Mr. McBride

Sports

Junior Ultimate Frisbee Team tournament is on Thursday June 7%. The Junior Boys 3-
Pitch tournament will be June 213t at Bowers Park. The Intermediate Girls’ and Boys' 3-
Pitch tournaments are June 15% and 19* respectively.

Events:
Grade 8 graduation will take place on Monday June 25" at 6 p.m. in the gymnasium this
year due to there being only 9 students.

Sue Allan was thanked for her many years on School Council and wished well in her
retirement. O

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 p.m.



